

The Pavilion, Broomhall Lane, Sunningdale, Berkshire, SL5 OQS



01344 874268

e: info@sunningdaleparish.org.uk

Spring has sprung.

The park is busy with tennis, football and families visiting to use the playgrounds – and the toilets. As the government COVID guidelines are still in place we would ask that visitors do so in keeping with the HANDS – SPACE – FACE guidance.



Bloom baskets in the village.

The winter bloom baskets around the village will soon be replaced by our summer baskets and new for 2021, the council will be placing new bench planters around the Chobham Road shops to replace the planters that are beginning to disintegrate. Hopefully, these will be in place end of May early June.

Council Meetings for the coming year.

For the last 12 months the council meetings have been held as zoom webinar meetings and it has been good to see different people attending. From June the council will be returning to COVID Secure face to face meetings and the dates for these meetings will be put on the council website and notice boards by the beginning of May. Any resident wishing to attend who has any concerns, please contact Ruth Davies, the Clerk on 01344 874268.

Parish Office.

The council team has now returned to the council office and are happy to meet with any resident who has a question or issue – but we would ask that this is still by appointment only. We look forward to being able to leave the door open from the end of June and enjoy seeing you all from then.

And finally ...

Our tennis coaches are enjoying the sunshine and mild weather and along with the other members of Broomhall Park Tennis club would love to welcome more players to our courts. Click on the tennis ball on the council website for more information.